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COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, March 9, 2021 12:00 PM Room 519, House Office Building 

The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Health and Human Services was called to order 
by Chair Whiteford. 

The Chair requested attendance be called: 
Present: Reps. Whiteford, Green, Allor, Bollin, Glenn, Beson, Hammoud, Hood, Tate, 
Brabec, Thanedar. 
Absent: None 
Excused: Reps. Huizenga, VanWoerkom. 

Representative Allor moved to adopt the meeting minutes from March 3, 2021. There being 
no objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent. 

Dr. Joneigh Khaldun, Chief Medical Executive and Chief Deputy for Health, Department of 
Health and Human Services, gave a presentation on the FY 2021-22 Executive Budget 
Recommendation for Public Health Administration. 

Dr. Khaldun received and answered questions from the Subcommittee. The department 
agreed to provide additional information on infant home visiting referral data to the 
Subcommittee. 

Kate Massey, Senior Deputy Director for the Medical Services Administration, Department 
of Health and Human Services, gave a presentation on the FY 2021-22 Executive Budget 
Recommendation for Medical Services. 

Deputy Director Massey received and answered questions from the Subcommittee. 

Representative Tate moved to excuse Representatives Huizenga and VanWoerkom from the 
meeting. There being no objection the motion prevailed by unanimous consent. 

There being no further business before the subcommitee, Rep. Mary Whiteford adjourned the 
meeting at 1:00 PM. 
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